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Updates

Physician Recruitment Update — Physician recruiting has been designated as one of Dayton Children’s highest
priorities. Several physicians have been successful recruited. Dr. Stephen Wolf will begin in Pulmonary in a few
weeks, beginning in July. Dr. James Rick will be taking some call in GI beginning soon. He will work full time in GI
beginning in September 2011. Dr. Lora Harrison will be the new Medical Director of Urgent Care in
Springboro. This will allow Dr. Ranjana Sinha to become the Medical Director of Inpatient Generalist Service. Dr.
Jayaprakash Gosalakkal (aka Dr. J) will become the Medical Director of Neurology. Dr. Arranda Arturo is a
pediatric surgeon from Mexico who has had extensive training and practice in pediatric surgery. In order to be board
eligible to practice in the US, he needs to repeat several years of general surgery residency in the US. Dayton
Children’s and Wright State SOM have made a cooperative effort to support him during these additional years of
training. He and his wife and young daughter have recently moved to Dayton and he has begun his surgical residency
at the PG2 level through Wright State. One of his first rotations will be a pediatric surgery elective at Dayton
Children’s in July. Once he completes these additional years, he has agreed to join the pediatric surgeons at Dayton
Children’s.

Discussion of Liver Clinic — Dayton Children’s and Dr. Farhat Kahn are negotiating with Cincinnati Children’s to
have a once per month “Liver clinic”. The details for this are still be being worked out.

Dr. Bryan Stevens is coming from Omaha to become the Chief of Transplant surgery at MVVH. Dr. Meagher has had
several discussions with him. Dr. Stevens is willing to do transplants in pediatric patients.

MR Upgrade — The upgrade of the magnet has been approved in Capital Budget. It will require a downtime of 3-4
days. We are investigating a mobile MR scanner versus a “round the clock” weekend upgrade. Once the proposal has
been negotiated, approved and signed, the upgrade will proceed right away. Hopefully this will be in late summer or
early fall. The Cardiac ADW workstation will also be replaced with the newest version. The upgrades should help us
with the ACR reaccreditation process which is due in February 2012.

Next radiologist meeting — Monday, June 27 at 12:30 pm in the Radiology Conference room. If you have an
agenda item to discuss, please forward it to me in an e-mail. Lunch from Charlie’s will be provided. Please be sure
Peggy has your order for lunch.



